Dear Alicia:

I am very grateful for your generous donation of $50 in support of my team, “Sue’s Steppers.” Together, the “Steppers” raised over $1000 for the American Lung Association (ALA) at this year’s Stair Climb. Thanks to people like you, the ALA is able to make a difference in improving our air quality.

All “Stepper’s” made it to the top, and have already signed up to do it again next year! Perhaps you’ll consider joining us? (Hint, hint!)

Thanks again!
